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29th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following on from the presentation by Mike at Manor Adventure, we have now finalised the 

booking for next year’s residential trip. The children in Swallows and Oaks will be going to 

Norfolk Lakes on Monday 3rd June until Wednesday 5th June 2024.  

 

The children will be transported by Belle Coaches and will be accompanied by Mrs. Brooks, Mrs. 

Ennis, Miss Read, and teaching assistants from both Ellingham VC Primary School and Woodton 

Primary School. 

 

The total cost of the trip, including transport, accommodation, full board, and activities is 

£319.30 per child. Children who are entitled to Pupil Premium do not need to send in any 

money. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children, and as well as being lots of fun, it will 

give them skills in resilience, challenge them to try new activities and is a great team building 

experience. 

 

We are asking for a deposit of £50 by Friday 20th October, followed by these payments:  

  £50   Thursday 30th November  

  £70   Wednesday 31st January 

  £70   Thursday 29th February 

£79.30  Friday 15th March  

 

Please give your consent via Pupil Asset and send your money into the school offices in a clearly 

marked envelope, all cheques made payable to Ellingham VC Primary School. 

 

More details will be sent out nearer the time. In the meantime, please contact the school office 

if you have any questions. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Miss Dawn Read 

Headteacher 

Norwich Road 
Woodton, Bungay 
NR35 2LL 
Tel: 01508 482294 
office@woodton.norfolk.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss Dawn Read 

Church Road 
Ellingham, Bungay 
NR35 2PZ 
Tel: 01508 518250 
office@ellingham.norfolk.sch.uk 
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